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Baikoen Bonsai Kenkyukai 
Our next meeting is 

February 27, 2014
7:00 p.m.

Demo - Rock glueing/Rock planting style
with 

Lindsay Shiba

LA Arboretum 
301 Baldwin Ave, Arcadia CA.

Please bring something for the raffle.

NEWSLETTER



Our 50th Anniversay Winter Silhouette Show was a great success!   
The San Diego Bonsai Club helped us celebrate our special event.  Thank you for coming,  San Diego!  
The Taiko Drum group entertained us.  Good show, guys!  
And then, there was all that great food at the reception.  Thank you, to all who brought food.  Thank you, 
to all the volunteers who helped out in the kitchen. 

 A special thanks goes to Debbie Shiba.  We fed more than 200 people and Debbie, you did a super job 
organizing the whole event and made it all look like a piece of cake.  

Speaking of cake,  thank you, San Diego, for bringing  all the delicious desserts.

 There was also a friendly competition between 3 bonsai groups.  CBS, Kofu Kai and the Santa Anita 
Bonsai Club.  No winners.  Just lots of fun!  The 3 trees were  auctioned off at the end of the evening.  
Thank you, to the 3 groups for participating.  Throughout the weekend we had a demonstration by Mel 
Ikeda and a bonsai critique by Lindsay Shiba.  Thank you, guys!   A raffle and lots of plants, pots and tools 
to buy.  Also, a big thank you for the people who brought items for the raffle.
Last but not least, A big thank you to all the volunteers who helped set up and break down the exhibit.  
Great Job!

New Members
Welcome to Linda Meyer, Ann Michaelson and Mary Ann Schebeck.  We hope you enjoy our club as much 
as we do.

Cookie/Snack list for February 27.
Greg Kathol, Tom Lau and Martha Smith.  Thank you for signing up.

Reminder.
Membership for 2014 is now due.  Please see sign up sheet below.

Bonsai-A-Thon, February 22 and 23, 2014 
at the Botanical center bldg. from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Huntington Library,  1151, Oxford Rd, San Marino, CA
Please see attachments for more details.

Spring Bonsai Show and  Sale  April 26 and 27.  San Diego Bonsai Club
Lindsay is organizing a bus trip to the Spring bonsai Show.  Cost, most likely, will be $20 a person for the 
rental van.  Please contact Lindsay at ljshiba@juno.com or (909) 473-0099.  See flyer for the show’s details.

mailto:ljshiba@juno.com
mailto:ljshiba@juno.com


A special display                                                                          
 in honor of
Kay Komai 
who passed away
on October 23, 2013.
We wished you could
 have been here for
 our 50th Winter 
silhouette show,
Kay.
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                                                                                                Mel at work                                                 helping out in the kitchen

                                     

Steve Sullivan’s magic with flowers                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            







SUBSCRIBE NOW!

Are you missing out on what’s new and exciting in the  
GSBF Golden Statements Magazine?

Join in the bonsai community and be informed — subscribe to Golden Statements 
Magazine. Your subscription helps fund the print magazine and its educational 
mission. For those living within the U.S. a regular subscription costs only $25 per year 
(six issues).  First Class $40 and International Air Mail $60.

To subscribe provide your name, address and telephone number along with a check made 
out to: GSBF Golden Statements. Mail to:  Golden Statements Subscriptions, PO Box 348, 
Monterey, CA 93942.

Or, you can always subscribe online at
http://www.gsbf-bonsai.org/golden-statements/subscribe-to-gs/



2014 Program/Demonstrator List 

           January 23             Mary Morrissey - Into to Bonsai/Workshop
 February 27 LIndsay Shiba - Demo. Rock gluing/rock planting style
 March 27  TBA
 April 24  TBA   
 May 22  TBA
 June 26  TBA
 July 24             TBA
 August   No meeting
 September 25      TBA
 October 23            TBA
            November 20 TBA
            December              TBA



                                                                     

Baikoen Bonsai Kenkyukai
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Newsletter Editor
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